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PLEASE NOTE!!

NOVEMBER DINNER MEETING:  Tuesday 9 November– the second Tuesday because of Melbourne Cup Day, at the Rowers’ Club, Quay Street at 6.30pm for 7.00pm.  $20.00.  No apology by 10.00am on the day of the meeting - you will receive an invoice for the cost of the dinner.  Guest speaker, Alyce Johnson, Amelia Earhart Bursary winner.  .

Apologies to Wilma Berry.  Phone 4151 5246.  Email berrywine@itxpress.com.au. 

All members with dinner meeting arrears, please pay at next dinner meeting.

Guest speaker – Area 4 Director Trish Collins from Rockhampton.
November rosters:

Door:  Jean Gahan and Christine Murphy

Zonta Blessing:  Robyn Rehbein

Raffle:  Ann Robinson

Birthdays November:

Vhonda Weiers – 3rd, Marie Hickey – 11th, Annette Baldry – 21st, Judy Noble – 30th.
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CLUB NOTICES

Status of Women Service

“National Zonta Birthing Kit Project” - Saturday, 20 November is the date for a workshop to be held in the Boardroom of Payne Butler and Lang to put together these kits.   Many hands make light work!  Put this date in your diary now!

Finance Committee 

Bus trip to Eumundi Markets – Payment ($35) and reservations to Ann Robinson or Rachael Baker.  Still 13 seats available.  If we fill them, we will raise money for our charity funds.  If we don’t, we will probably just break even.  Please support our fund-raiser.  It will be a good fun day and a chance to get to know newer members.  

Wine orders – extras available.  Delivery November meeting – bring payment please!

Public Relations & Communications Committee

Alyce Johnson (our Amelia Earhart recipient) was given a presentation to mark her first solo flight recently.  The Aero Club invited Zonta, and President Carol, VP Judy, Robyn Ballantyne and Lesley Evans attended.  PR&C Committee arranged for a Newsmail photographer to be there, so expect news in the NM and Bargara Bugle newspapers.  

UN Committee

Just a small turnout of Zontians at the UNIFEM Spring Walk last Sunday.  Where was everyone?  Big thank you to Denise Powell who brought her cycling friends wearing T-shirts printed with “The Mad Psychologists”.  

Program Committee

Club Christmas Meeting on December 7th – Members to bring a $5 gift for a club member and an item for the Christmas Hamper for the DV Service (not alcohol).  Please wear something Christmassy – T-shirt, top, dress or whatever.  

January social function – Survey at last meeting strongly in favour of Bargara Berries.  Committee will research and advise details.  

Door roster – Program Committee has requested a full list to be printed in this month’s newsletter to allow members to mark their diaries ahead of time.  

MONTH
DOOR ROSTER


BLESSING

RAFFLE

Sept.

Lyn Costign, Robyn Dyer

Tina Wallace

Anne Nelson

Oct.

Pat Faircloth, Linda Mulligan

Denise Tomlin

Jan Lohse

Nov.

Jean Gahan, Christine Murphy
Robyn Rehbein
Ann Robinson

Dec.

Chris Goding, Margaret Gibson
Ann Robinson

Marie Hickey

2005

Feb.
 
Elizabeth Hawe, Shirley Kidd 

March 
Kaye Hazel,  Jean Pershouse 

April 

Marie Hickey, Judy Williams 

May 

Desirae Kirby, Vhonda Weiers 

June 

Dianne Leggo,  Debbie Leis 
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Member News

· Change of workplace for Rachael Baker – Bundaberg Radiology, 3A Takalva Street, Bundaberg.  Phone:  4151 7799.  

· Marie Hickey has travelled all the way to Darwin for the christening of her newest grand-daughter.  Congratulations Marie!

· Lee Fleming is away cruising the Greek Islands from Venice, Italy.  Sounds divine! 

· Judy Noble spent six days in Brisbane last month with Sampoorna Garina, one of her Zonta friends from India.  A bonus from membership in an international organization.

· Anyone getting married?  Anne Nelson is now a Marriage Celebrant.  Anne also is qualified to officiate at funerals.  Congrats on your new qualification Anne!

· Dianne Leggo has been visiting family and friends in Melbourne, Bendigo (her 98 y.o. mother in law), Adelaide and Brisbane.  Highlight in Brisbane was a documentary at the Dendy, “The Weeping Camel” – highly recommended.  She also saw Nigel Kennedy last month, one of the top violinists in the world – breath-takingly brilliant but VERY eccentric.  He finished the evening by kicking a soccer ball into one of the boxes!  

District news

See our DG’s newsletter (attached) for important news.  Remember that if you can’t get to our Area Meeting in Rockhampton, you are welcome to attend other Area Meetings.

The District Directories have been printed and all members should receive a copy shortly.  In the meantime, they (and the Area Directories) are available on the district website – www.zontadistrict24.org   

Have you registered on the Zonta International website yet?  www.zonta.org 

Special dates:

· “Reclaim the Night” is an annual international event working towards ending sexual violence.  Please support this and join the “Candle-lit Walk” on Friday, 29 October departing the CBD Pavilion at 6pm.  The walk will progress around the CBD and back to the Pavilion for a ceremony – speakers, entertainment, sausage sizzle, raffles.  Banner signing in the CBD Thursday, 28 October from 2pm – 7pm.   All Zontians – please make an effort to be there with your family and friends!  (Poster attached) 

· Zonta International’s 85th birthday on November 8th, 2004.
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Dates to remember


October 29		“Reclaim the Night”, CBD, 6pm.  See details on page 3.


November 6		Zonta Bus Trip to Eumundi Markets and Montville with a


			surprise lunch venue.  Contact Ann Robinson – 13 seats left.


November 30		Birthing Kit Workshop, Payne Butler Lang


December 7		Christmas dinner meeting – bring a gift & a hamper item.


February 26/27	2005 Area 4 Meeting in Rockhampton 














